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Colour Belt Grading 15th December Deeping Leisure Centre, Park Rd, PE6 8QY. 
Anyone wishing to take their next Belt must make sure you have enough sessions in between your gradings, 
ALL Green Belts & above must have a full set of TAGB approved safety equipment. 
Yellow stripes & above should have a terminology book, with all the words for your grading. 
Not sure ask now, not the week before as we won’t have time to help you. 
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Black Belt Results – Dec Grading 
Inter-Club & Children in Need – New Sponsor 

Inter-Club Competition & Children in Need & New Sponsor for 2020 
Inter-Club  
This comp is open to every student of all ages and grades, we have categories to suit you all, from the nervous beginner to 
experienced world champions. The idea of our inter club is to give new students & new competitors an insight into the world 
of competing; it also allows parents to understand how they work, before travelling miles to find out. Your involvement as a 
student is of the utmost importance on all levels. So please get your forms back this week. Officials we need you as well. 
We will be holding a couple of ‘Children in Need’ categories this time, a speed kicking event & team events all monies raised 
for both events will go to children in need, so no medals but you will get a Certificate. 
 
Sponsor 2020 
We are very pleased to be able to tell you that we have a sponsor for 2020, Taylors Tourers from Stamford. Mr Scott Taylor 
will be at the Competition to present the club with a little surprise & we look forward to his support in 2020. More on this in 
Dec News. 
 
Children in need with friends and family 
As from Monday the 11th to Sat 16th November, we will be asking ALL students to bring along a family member or friend to 
join in the class at a cost of £1. Not only do they get to join in the fun of TKD but also give to a really good cause, this will be 
a fun night and students may wear anything they wish from fancy dress to pajamas also at a cost of £1. Any family or friend 
that joins in the fun will then automatically get FREE TRAINING right up to Xmas. 
 
 

 Outstanding Results 
A huge well done to all those that travelled to Bristol for the recent Black Belt Grading, all our Students passed, 
however unfortunately Mr Pollard did not make his promotion to 5th Dan this time, he made some silly mistakes, 
the ones he tells you not to make… But in his words failure is knowledge, he is proud of the fact that it proves 
no matter who you are in the TAGB we are all the same & progress together. He will knuckle down work harder 
come back stronger and go back in April. 
All students gave an outstanding performance & made us proud as always. Over 600 students went through their 
paces over 3 days, unfortunately not all made the promotions, but that’s life, its all down to the performance and 
battling nerves on the day. No club in this area has as many high grades with such a wealth of experience as we 
are proud to have, so thank you all for your help and showing that working as a team and a family we all pull 
together and get through all the challenges in front of us. This club and all its success will always be down to 
you as students & the help and encouragement you give each other.  
4th Dan Nikki Francis 2nd Dans Andy Durbridge-Freeman – Jas Helstrip 
1st Dans Tony Swindell – Kate Swindell – Grace Swindell – Faye Swindell – Ritvick Sanga – Jignassa Sanga 
Carla Winter – Sylwester Baldyzer – Archie Pattinson -  
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More… 
 

Awards Night – New Venue 
  

British Championships 
Sun 24th November 
Worcester Arena 

Closing Date for Entry 
Sat 16th Nov 

Nov Class time changes 
Fri 1st   No Bourne (no hall sorry) 
Sat 2nd  No Stamford Saturday class till further notice. 
Tue 5th Westfield Bourne 6-7 only all Grades 
Thu 7th No Hampton school function 
Sat 9th No classes due to Inter Club at Deeping 
Fri 15th No Bourne. Please join us in Stamford. 6-7pm 
Sat 16th Werrington 10-11.30am Extra training for British 
Wed 20th No Thurlby hall booked for meeting 
Fri 29th Westfield Bourne 6-7 only all Grades 
 
Please make up lost time at any other venue of your choice 

New Venue to Open In 
Stamford 

 Friday the 15th November 
 

If you would like to come along 
and support its opening Night 

that would be gratefully 
appreciated 

Even bring a friend and get them 
FREE training up to Xmas 
Malcolm Sergeants School 
Empingham Rd, PE92SR 

Stamford 
6pm-7pm All ages & Grades 

(over 5yrs) 
 

Awards Night Saturday the 21st Dec 
Well the highlight of the year is our Awards night & Xmas Disco. Open to all our students & family. These 
awards go to the most improved student from each club, so not just competitors or medal winners, along with 
other well deserved awards. We have a Disco with fun and games for the whole family. The hall is limited on 
space & these tickets sell in days. The tickets will go on sale at our Inter-Club to allow those that support the club 
to have first chance. You can bring your own food on the night some bring snax some manage to bring a whole 
meal your table your choice. HOWEVER for the first time ever we can’t allow you to bring your own Alcohol, 
this MUST be purchased from the bar, soft drinks for the children is ok still. This is in conjunction with the hall 
that supports us all year and helps us keep the costs down to you, also the money raised behind the bar goes to 
lots of worthy causes that we are happy to support. Dress code will be xmas jumpers or T shirts.  

Doors open 7.30 starts at 8 till late Masonic Hall Roman Bank Bourne 
Admission by advanced tickets only under 14 MUST be accompanied by an adult 

Single admission £8 - Family ticket parents & own children £20 


